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Seaton Ross Parish Council 

 
The Parish Council Meeting will be held on Friday 31st January and Friday 20th March @7.30pm. 

Agendas and minutes for meetings go on the Parish noticeboard and on the website 

(http://www.seatonrossparishcouncil.org.uk/home).   

           

 
 

 

TOPICAL TALKS @ THE VILLAGE HALL @ 7.30pm 

Over the winter months the Village Hall is hosting talks from local people who have special skills, interests or 

knowledge to share.  Hopefully something of interest for all…  

Tuesday 21st January: “A YEAR IN A WOODLAND GARDEN IN SEATON ROSS” - DR PETER WILLIAMS. 

Based on Peter’s garden at Weathervane House and his plants throughout the year,  

Tuesday 18th February:  A COMMUNITY CHOIR will sing for us and invite the audience to join in.  More 

information nearer the day  

There will be another “Topical Talk” in March.  Look out for details on posters, the village web site and on the 

community Facebook page.   If you have any suggestions for Talks in Winter 2020/21, which could include 

Q&A as well as presentations, please contact Davina (318970) 

SEATON ROSS HISTORY GROUP – The Group is now officially set up.  If anyone is interested in helping to 

produce a brief printed history with illustrations or adding information to a Seaton Ross history website 

please contact Dave (318970/ daveraffaelli@gmail.com) or Jane (318411), Margaret (319233) or Steve 

(318995 / steve@halesemail.net) 

The 150 CLUB is an important fund raiser for the Village Hall. It means that anyone can support this 

important village facility even if they don’t immediately need it, plus having at least 48 chances of winning a 

prize over a year. Much better odds than the national lottery, and for the benefit of the whole village as 

anyone can hire the village hall.  

There are 11 monthly draws of 4 PRIZES- 1 of £25, 1 of £20 and 2 of £10. There is a bonus draw in November 

with a 1st prize of £100, 2nd £50, and 2 at £20 plus other prizes, so that the prizes for the whole year equal 

half the funds collected by the 150 Club, which is the legal requirement.  The annual cost for one ticket is 

only £12, two tickets double your chances of winning.  If you would like to join please contact Anna Sheldon 

on 01759 318602 or 07757797633 or email aa.sheldon@hotmail.co.uk  The volunteer collector for your road 

will call to answer any questions and collect subs from the end of February.  If you wish to pay by electronic 

bank transfer instead of cash or cheque please request bank details and the reference needed from your 

collector or contact Anna.   The first draw will be in APRIL.  

  

COMMUNITY SPEED CAMERA SCHEME 
If there are any volunteers to organise a scheme please contact the Parish Clerk on 

seatonrosspc@gmail.com 

 

A representative from "Safe Roads Humber” will be talking about road safety at the Annual 

Parish Meeting on 15th May  
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Seaton Ross Ladies Group 

 

We offer a warm welcome to all ladies in Seaton Ross and surrounding villages.  We meet on the first Tuesday of 

each month, normally from 2.00 pm to 4.00 pm in Seaton Ross Village Hall, for chat, discussion or a speaker, and 

refreshments.  Sometimes we have an outing instead of a meeting.  

To cover costs we ask for £2.00 per person for refreshments and a ticket for the raffle.  

Our first get together for 2020 will be Tuesday 7th January and the subject is “Kitchenalia” – please bring with you 

the oldest item, most useless or unusual or favourite thing in your kitchen (this may not be your partner!).  

Diary dates 2020: 7th January, 4th February, 3rd March, 7th April, 5th May, 2nd June  

If you (or you know anyone) who would like to give a short talk to the group, about their specialism and/or their 

passion, we would be very happy to hear from you.  New ideas for meetings are also very welcome.  Please contact 

Kay on 01759 318991 or via email at leeandkay71@btinternet.com.  

Many thanks to Christine and Ann who have run the Seaton Ross Ladies Group very successfully over the last 

few years.  Huge thanks from all the ladies in the group for all your hard work and commitment.    

DOG MEET AND GREET 

Any make or model! 

 

11th January 10-11am 

 6th February 2-3pm 

7th March 10-11am 

Meet: Gate of Chapel Farm, Church Lane. 

VILLAGE HALL SOCIAL SATURDAY    

10am to noon. 

 
 

25th January, 29th February & 28th March  

 
February’s Social Saturday will have a “Trash or 

Treasure” stall.  Bring along any unwanted items 

and/or find your own piece of treasure !! 

The Village Website is  http://seatonross.org.uk/.   

 
If you would like to see any additional information 

available on the website please email 

info@seatonross.co.uk or fill in the contact form that can 

be found on the website 


